TBI Admin Meeting  1 May 2018
Black Isle Bicycles update

Jon Palmer at Cromarty Cheese House is waiting for 5 hybrid bikes and 2 electric bikes and a tagalong so he can get started with the bike hires there. With Martin and I both away it’s been difficult to get them there. Pete Rochford is happy to maintain them. 

I’ve updated all the forms and the website and at last managed to get the domain name renewed just before it disappeared altogether. It was registered in Jem’s name (Lizbeth’s partner) and he’s been in hospital. It is now live, so hopefully we will soon be ready to use it. 

https://blackislebicycles.co.uk/ Please have a look and see if there is any updating which I’ve missed

Fortrose Café fell through as they didn’t think they would have enough staff time to give out the bikes, though they would be happy to store them there if anyone else could administer them. 

Black Isle Yurts was interested but not yet. Maybe next year.

Muir Hub is the latest possibility but we are waiting to hear back after their board meeting

Coulmore caravan site might still be a possibility depending on staffing issues which they weren’t sure about until around now. 
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